
 

WEEKLY REMINDER: 23RD – 27TH JANUARY 2023 

Our Christian value this term is Perseverance 

 

ATTENDANCE 

Whole School: 94.62% 

Acorns Class: 91.25% 

Oaks Class: 95% 

Mighty Oaks Class: 97% 

Bibury Bear will be sit with Mighty Oaks class next week as they had the best attendance. Well 

done! 

DAY  WHAT’S ON THIS WEEK 

MONDAY 

23rd        

Bibury Oaks 

TUESDAY 

24th  

Music Lessons 

Cyber Safety Talk for parents at North Cerney School 

Bibury Oaks 

WEDNESDAY 

25th   

Bibury Oaks 

THURSDAY 

26th  
PE Lessons 

**Swimming Lessons – Remember swimming kits** - wear PE kit to school  

Skip Fit for the whole school 

Bibury Oaks / After School Sports Club  

FRIDAY 

27th  
PE Lessons 

Bibury Oaks 

ADVANCED DIARY DATES 

31st January Kitchen Club for the whole school 

1st February Y5/6 NSPCC workshop at North Cerney School 

6th February Acorns Fire and Rescue Visit 

7th February Safer Internet Day 

10th February Yr5/6 Schoolbeat Visit  

13th February  Skern Lodge: 4th installment due  



 

 

PAYMENT REMINDERS 

There are several payment items overdue. Please visit your ParentPay account and bring these 

up to date. Without the correct contributions, we may have to consider cancelling future events. 

As always, if you are finding it difficult to pay, please contact the school office.  

 

Overdue Payments: 

- Term 3 Swimming Lessons  

- Diwali Dance Workshop 

- Barn Theatre Trip  

 

CYBER SAFETY TALK  

We look forward to welcoming parents of children from Bibury & North Cerney C of E Primary 

on the 24th into North Cerney school hall for a Cyber Safety Talk. Expert, Paul King, will be 

discussing how we can keep children safe whilst they begin to use the internet and online 

interactive games more and more. Please arrive for 2:20pm so that the meeting can finish 

promptly at 3:00pm.  

 

Please take advantage of this opportunity to ask an expert how to keep your child safe.  

 

YEAR 5/6 – NSPCC SPEAK OUT. STAY SAFE.  

Year 5/6 will be attending North Cerney on the 1st February to continue the NSPCC Speak out. 

Stay Safe Programme. We will be travelling by minibus and will be back in time for lunch. 

Children will need to bring a named water bottle.  

 

KS1 - FIRE AND RESCUE VISIT  

We will be welcoming Gloucestershire Fire and Rescue Service to our school for a fire safety 

education session. The children will have a short talk on fire safety and have the opportunity to 

look around a fire engine.  

 

UNIFORM  

Please ensure your child has warm clothing and the correct uniform that is weather appropriate.  

 

See link for full uniform information: https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web/uniform/356440  

 

 

https://www.bibury.gloucs.sch.uk/web/uniform/356440

